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My name is Orinda Luke and I’m writing to ask that you to oppose HB 2505, please 

do not let it move forward. Increased sales taxes will only hurt my already very fragile 

financial situation as it will cause my place of work to implement layoffs and hour cuts 

in order to stay competitive in todays market. This bill is only adding more financial 

stress in an already horrible market. I am scared that if this passes I would be at risk 

of loosing my job off to absorb the costs. This bill would make it harder for us to be 

price competitive with the illicit market, create more finical instability for the company, 

and hurt my ability to innovate and grow as an individual in the cannabis industry 

moving forward. 

 


